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Dear Colleague, 

I have been asked to provide a report on Australian radio 
astronomy for the DRSI Review of Radio Science 1981-1983, which is to be 
distributed at the Florence Assembly. 

The space available for the whole of radio astronomy is very 
limited so it will only be possible to include highlights from this period. 
If you could therefore let me have a list of publications for what you 
feel are the most important contributions from your group, I will be able 
to include them. To do this I must have them no later than mid-August 
next. 

I am also giving fair warning that I would like to have a 
full publication list later in the year for inclusion in the more 
complete Report on Radio Astronomy produced as a separate document by 
the Chairman of Commission J. I will give you a reminder later about 
this, but in the meantime if you can let me have the most important 
contributions as soon as possible I would be very grateful. 

Yours sincerely, 

Associate Professor A.G. Little 
Australian Representative, 
Commission J., DRSI 


